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Question: 
Please provide the most recent figures for: 
a. How many aged care facilities have requested PPE from the Commonwealth? 
b. How many of these requests have been met? 
c. A breakdown of (a) and (b) by state and territory.  
 
 
Answer: 
A total of approximately 2865 PPE requests were received from providers of residential and 
in-home aged care services to access personal protective equipment (PPE) from the 
National Medical Stockpile (NMS) from March to mid-August 2020 (as at 24 August 2020). 
A total of 1324 of these requests were approved by the NMS.  
 
The breakdown of total requests, for March, April, May, June, July and August, by state and 
territory, is provided in Table 1 overleaf. 
 
A breakdown of the number of requests that have been approved, by state and territory, for 
the same period, is provided in Table 2 overleaf.  
 
Note that all requests from providers managing a COVID-19 outbreak have been approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  




